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September 2022 

 
Dear Parent / Carer, 

 
Re: Reading for Fun 
 
As part of our growing enrichment programme, we are excited to announce a new ‘Reading for Fun’ book 

club for invited Year 7 students. The club will take place during Tuesday first break, in the library, which is in 
Durham block. The first session will be on Tuesday 27th September. Students will read selected books 

together with a member of staff and discuss the topics and characters that are featured.  
 

As part of this offer, students will be provided with cookies to enjoy as we read, or they will be able to eat 
their own snack. Once a book has been finished, students can take them home and start to build their own 

library. Attending students will have the opportunity to suggest future reading material. 

 
Please note that the club has limited spaces. If the club is oversubscribed, places will be allocated by a 

lottery system.  
 

Please complete and return the attached slip to the school office to confirm your child’s attendance.  

 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 

R Nehme 
 

Mrs Nehme 

Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

 

Please return your slip by Monday 26th September to student reception. 
 

 

My child …………………………………………………………………… would like to attend the ‘Reading for Fun’ book  
club. 

 
As we are providing snacks, please complete the allergy section below. 

 

My child does / does not have any food allergies or intolerances:  
 

Provide details: …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Parent signature: ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
 


